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1. INCORRECT INTERPRETATION AND BIDDERS DECLARATION OF SBD 
DOCUMENTS

 
• The department has noted that bidders for both open and RFQ bids are  

incorrectly disclosing details as required in the SBD documents.
• With particular reference to SBD 4 bidders are advised to be as 

transparent as possible and disclose all required information without 
limiting themselves.

2. Bidders are advised to note that information on CSD is regarded as the most 
accurate and any omission of information on the CSD is deemed non-disclosure 
by a bidder and will result in possible disqualification.

3.  Bidders are advised to attend briefing session when called upon and use contacts 
in bid invitations to obtain clarity about bids before completing their bids.

NOTICE
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